
FWGA Board Minutes  
 

Tuesday, July 16, 2019 
Kearney Hill Golf Course 

  
 
Members Present:  Lynn McCoy-Simandle, Diane Abbott, Kathy 
McArdle, Lynda Campbell, Greer Klesk, Deborah Slaton, and Jacki 
Kirby. Absent: Olive Gallagher,  Coleen Sydor and Sonya Renfro   
 
League Members Present:  Lexi Calabrese, Janice Holmes, and Pat 
Litzinger. 

 
President Lynn McCoy-Simandle called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm 
and welcomed members of the league. 
 
The President announced that Vice-President Sonya Renfro, due to 
family obligations, would be unable to serve as President for the 2020 
season.  Diane Abbott has agreed to serve as chair of the nominating 
committee to find a president and a vice president for 2020. 

  
With the upcoming league tournament on August 27th and 28th, the 
president asked the board to determine a procedure for possible rainouts 
during the tournament and subsequent rain dates on Sept. 4th and 5th.  
With the unique weather experienced by the Lexington area this year, it 
is possible, although highly unlikely that three or four of the dates could 
be cancelled.  The Women’s Senior Tournament is scheduled for 
September 10th and 11th, which members felt should be promoted by the 
league and not used as dates for our reschedued tournament. After 
much discussion from the board and input from the league members 
regarding, the board decided on the following: 
 
1.  While a two-day tournament is ideal, if three days are cancelled due 
to weather, the one day that is played will determine the 2019 league 
champion. 
 
2.  In the unlikely event that four days are cancelled, September 17th will 
be used as a one-day tournament. 
 



3.  Should September 17th also be cancelled, the 2019 season would not 
have a league champion. 
 
Although members felt that the likelihood of tournament cancellation was 
remote, members felt there should be a plan in place given the 
unpredictability of the weather this year and that league members should 
be informed of the plan prior to the tournament dates. 
 
After asking for additional business items and receiving none, the 
meeting was adjourned at 2:00 pm. 


